IMCTC signs a joint cooperation memorandum with King Salman Center
for Relief and Humanitarian Aid (KSCRHA)

Dec.4, 2019 - Riyadh: The advisor to the Royal Court, Supervisor General of
King Salman Center for Relief and Humanitarian Aid, Dr. Abdullah
Mohammed Al-Rabeeah, met with Maj. Gen. Mohammed bin Saeed Al-
Moghedi, Secretary-General of the Islamic Military Counter-Terrorism
Coalition (IMCTC]J, and an accompanying delegation on Wed. Dec. 4, 2019 at
KSCRHA headquarters in Riyadh. Both sides explored areas of joint
cooperation and further developing relations between the two organizations.
A memorandum of joint cooperation was signed between IMCTC and KSCRHA
that covers a range of initiatives and joint training programs as well as
sharing reports and studies of common interest.

Maj. Gen. Al-Moghedi pointed out that the signing of the memorandum aims
at enhancing integration and strategic partnership between IMCTC and
KSCRHA to achieve more cooperation and integration between both
organizations in the various areas related to their respective fields of work.

IMCTC Secretary-General further stated that the visit comes in the context of
fostering joint cooperation and exchange programs between IMCTC and
domestic, Islamic and international organizations.




